
NPC Foundation’s Phi Mu Academic Excellence Fund Grant Program 

Through a generous donation from Phi Mu Fraternity to create the NPC Foundation's Phi 
Mu Academic Excellence Fund, the NPC Foundation offers grants to College 
Panhellenics in support of creating a climate in which there is a constant presence and 
appreciation of academic excellence. 

These grants from the NPC Foundation's Phi Mu Academic Excellence Fund can help 
College Panhellenics defray the cost of academic excellence programming. The NPC 
Foundation also hopes the program encourages College Panhellenics to be even more 
creative in how you support the academic pursuits of the Panhellenic women on your 
campus. 

How to apply 

The NPC Foundation expects to award up to $3,000 per grant. Applications for grants 
from the NPC Foundation's Phi Mu Academic Excellence Fund will be accepted on a 
rolling basis throughout the year with the cutoff dates for review of May 15 and Oct. 
15. After the review committee meets, applicants will be notified in June and
November, respectively.

To be eligible the College Panhellenic must have paid NPC dues by Oct. 1 and have 
completed the current year’s Annual Reports in FS Central. 

Application Process 

• Plan for your College Panhellenic academic excellence programming.
(Note: Keep all receipts and records as that will be needed to support your request.)

• Complete the Academic Excellence Grant Application in SmarterSelect to apply for a  
grant from the NPC Foundation's Phi Mu Academic Excellence Fund. You will be 
asked to provide:

o Contact information.
o Date(s) the program will be held.
o Amount of funds being requested.
o A description of the program and how funds will be used.
o How the program promotes academic excellence in the Panhellenic 

community.
o The number of Panhellenic women that will be impacted. 

If your College Panhellenic is selected to receive a grant from the NPC Foundation's Phi 
Mu Academic Excellence Fund, you will be asked to provide additional details to 
support your request (e.g., speaker fee receipts, vendor invoices, restaurant detailed 
receipts). The NPC Foundation will then mail a check for the grant to your College 
Panhellenic. 

If you have questions, please contact the NPC office at npccentral@npcwomen.org. 

https://app.smarterselect.com/programs/81349-National-Panhellenic-Conference

